
 

 

Sardis-Lone Elm  
Water Supply Corporation 

6681 West Highland Road 
Midlothian, Texas  76065 

Phone: 972-775-8566 or 972-723-8569 
 

 

VOLUNTARY CONSERVATION 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Due to the continued hot and dry weather and a greater demand than normal, we are implementing 
Stage II of the Drought Contingency Plan.  This stage of the Plan is voluntary but we urge each of our 
member’s participation so that we may conserve water. 
 
At this time, we are asking all of our members to do the following: 
 

 No outside watering (lawn watering) between the hours of 10:00 am and 6:00 pm except for 
hand held devices 

 
We respectfully ask for all of our member’s participation in this voluntary event.   
 
The complete Drought Contingency Plan can be viewed at our website www.sardiswater.com by 
clicking on the “Miscellaneous Forms” link on our Home page.  Please feel free to call our office with any 
questions or concerns regarding this or any other matter Monday-Friday between the hours of 8:00am 
and 5:00pm.  I may be contacted directly by email at paul@sardiswater.com. 
 
We thank you in advance for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Tischler, GM 
Sardis-Lone Elm WSC 
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